Commonwealth Edison Company
Braidwood Generating Station
Route =1, Box 84

HBraceville, 1L 604079619

Fel 8154582801

BW980057

To: Mr. Jim McKnight
NRC Document Control Center

From: G. K. Schwartz
Station Manager

Braidwood Nuclear Station

Subject: Missing Monthly Operating Report for September 1998
Braidwood Nuclear Station

Dear Mr. McKnight,

I received a call on 10/27/1998 from a Mr. Gary Roberts of INEEL. He informed me
that the NRC Document Control Desk had not received the September 1998 Monthly
Operating Report for Braidwood Station.

Since the original has been sent and not available to me, I'm sending this photocopy ‘
directly to you for your files. For your information, ['ve faxed a copy to Mr. Roberts. / J

ComEd is reviewing our distribution methods to ascertain the difficulty.

If you need more details please don’t hesitate to call Mr. Don Hildebrant, Braidwood | 7 (f
Thermal Performance Engineer, directly at 1 (815) 458-2801 extension 2173. kA
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Very truly yours,

G. K. Schwartz
Station Manager
Braidwood Nuclear Station
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